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14th September 2022 
 
 
Dear parents and carers  
 
Arrangements for next week  
 
 
Monday 19th September  
 
As you are aware, the Queen's funeral will take place on Monday 19 September 2022 and this date has 
been designated as a Bank Holiday.  
 
Therefore, I confirm that school will be closed on this date. 
 
Wednesday 21st September 
 
As we are holding our Open Evening on Wednesday 21st September, all year groups will leave school at 
1.45pm on that day. Please make alternative travel arrangements for students and thank you for your 
support. 
 
Friday 23rd September 
 
We would like to remind you that that Friday 23rd September is a Training Day for staff at Deyes. 
Students do not come to school on this day, unless they are attending the careers fair which you have 
been informed about separately. 
 
With kind regards  
 
Mrs Beaney 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Victoria L Beaney  
Head of School   


